
INTERRUPTION OF THE WATER SERVICE 

Washington Ave area 

Tuesday, April 15, 2025 

Beginning at 8:00 AM to be shut off most of the day. 

There will be an interruption of the water service due to work on water 
valves.   

After service is restored, there will be a 48-hour boil order in effect.  

The following addresses will be affected by probable loss of water or 
loss of water pressure:  

301 – 403 Washington Ave (Odd numbers only) 
All of Jefferson Ave 
1210 & 1210 ½ Mill St 
1201 Frissell Ave 
In case of inclement weather, work will be moved to Wednesday, April 
16. 

 
 


